

Dear new 3rd graders and families,

Welcome to 3rd Grade! We are all very excited to have you in our classes next year. Many exciting things are in store for you. 3rd grade is very different from 2nd grade and we will help you make an easy transition to being a big kid on the south campus! Below are some skills that would be helpful for you to work on this summer so that you are ready for a fabulous 3rd grade year!

Math

- Fluency of addition facts that make 10
- Basic addition and subtraction facts (reflexmath.org is a good site for practice)
- Addition and subtraction with regrouping

Language Arts

- Read aloud with good expression and fluency at your independent reading range
- Read and spell the 300 2nd grade sight words
- Ask and answer questions about literature and informational texts (Readworks.org is a good online reading source for practice)

We are looking forward to meeting you in August!

Sincerely,

The 3rd Grade Team

Mrs. Baze, Ms. Chadeayne, Mrs. Lee, Mrs. Misawa, Mrs. Spivey, and Mrs. Torres